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Subject: Vehicle vs Pedestrian Collision 

Date of Release: 10-05-2018 

Time of Release: 10:00 P.M 

Media Contact: Deputy Jason Ferguson 
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Provider of Information (if different): Sergeant Agustin Rosas 

  

   

  

SYNOPSIS: 
 
 On October 05, 2018 at about 7:08 PM the Sheriff's Communication Center received a call of a vehicle versus pedestrian 
in front of the Encinitas Fire Station #5 that is located in the 500 block of Balour Drive in the city of Encinitas. When 
Deputies arrived on the scene, a bystander was performing lifesaving measures on the female pedestrian that was struck 
by the vehicle.  The seventy six year old female pedestrian was transported to Scripps Encinitas, where she succumbed 
from her injuries. 
 
The preliminary investigation revealed the following information.      
 
A seventy six year old female pedestrian was crossing Balour Drive, when she was struck by a Toyota Prius that was 
heading northbound on Balour Drive.  Alcohol and drugs are not a factor on this collision.  
 
The collision investigation is being conducted by the San Diego County Sheriff's Department, North Coastal Station and 
the San Diego County Sheriff's Department Reconstruction Team.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
Call Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477 with information and you will remain anonymous.  You may be eligible for up to a 
$1,000 reward for information leading to a felony arrest.   
 


